
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or visit http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Project update                                                                                 July 22, 2016  

5-foot-wide sewer line installation complete! Connection to underground tank 
and local sewer line to begin this month 

 

King County’s contractor for the Murray CSO Control 
Project has finished installing the five-foot-wide sewer 
line under Beach Dr. S.W. Starting as early as 
Saturday, July 23, the contractor will begin installing 
the connection pipe between the new five-foot-wide 
pipe, the underground storage tank, and the local 
sewer service line. This work will take approximately 
one month to complete. 
 
Anticipated Impacts 
 
A section of the local sewer service line needs to be 
replaced to ensure reliable service in the future. The 
contractor will install a temporary bypass system to 
maintain sewer service for the neighborhood while 
the connection is underway. The temporary system 
will require a pump to run continuously for 
approximately five days (day and night) to move flows 
around the work zone. A representative from the 
contractor will be on site at all times to monitor the pump.  
 

The contractor needs to install shoring to hold back water and soil during installation of the connection pipe. 
Intermittent, increased noise and vibration can be expected. Noise and vibration will continue to be 
monitored. 
 

Increased odors may be expected when the temporary bypass system is being set up. Air quality will be 
monitored at all times during setup to ensure safe conditions. No additional roadway impacts are anticipated as 
a result of this work.  
 

King County and its contractor appreciate your patience as we work to complete this installation. Please direct 
any concerns or inquiries to the project hotline: 206-205-9186.  
 
What to expect:  

 Work to occur on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. and on Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

 Periods of increased noise, vibration, and odors 

 Noise may be more noticeable at night due to pumps required for sewer bypass 

 Regular project work to continue on the project site and in Lowman Beach Park  

 No additional roadway impacts as a result of this work 
  

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

Installation of the sewer connection pipe will take 
approximately one month. 


